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SPECIAL NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

Information Session – Job Order Contracting for Guardrail End Terminal  
Removal and Replacement 

Northwest, Kansas City and Central Districts 
Job No. J1M0262, J4M0258, and J5M0278 

 
April 19, 2017 
 
An information session is scheduled to discuss the constructability, feasibility, work items, 
and methods for Job Order Contracts (JOC) for removing and replacing X-Lite End Terminals 
in the Northwest, Kansas City and Central Districts.  This presentation will be informal with 
the purpose of receiving input from the industry for the best approach for doing this JOC. 
 
The informational meeting has been scheduled for the following date, time and location:   
 
Date:  April 24, 2017 
Time:  1:30 - 3:00 p.m. 
Location:  MoDOT 
  Kansas City District Office 
  600 NE Colbern Road 
  Lee’s Summit, MO 64086 
  Conference Room 236 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact: 
 

Kenny Voss 
MoDOT Project Manager 

573-526-2924 
Kenneth.voss@modot.mo.gov 

 


